
[AOCR 2024] Group Registration Discount Offer 

Information from AOSR (As of 2023.12.22) 

On behalf of the Asian Oceanian Congress of Radiology (AOCR) 2024, we extend 

an earnest invitation to actively participate in this event. 

AOCR 2024 is poised to be a pivotal gathering of radiology professionals from 

across the Asian region, and we are eager to enhance the congress with the 

participation of your esteemed society. We are delighted to share an incentive to 

encourage registrations for the upcoming event : 

Register with a Group of 20 or More and Enjoy a 20% Discount on the 

Registration Fee! 

https://www.aocr2024.org/registration/ 

To streamline the group registration process, we kindly request each attendee to 

register individually for the congress. Upon completing their registration, please 

gather their information and fill out the attached form and submit to the CTSR 

(TRS) secretariat via email at office@rsroc.org.tw. 

Important Note: A separate discount will be provided based on their provided 

userID. Once this setting is finalized, we will promptly send an acknowledgment. 

https://www.aocr2024.org/registration/
mailto:office@rsroc.org.tw


Kindly advise your attendees to refrain from finalizing the payment process until 

they receive our acknowledgment. 

For further details about AOCR 2024, please visit our official 

website: https://www.rsroc.org.tw/aocr2024/index.asp 

Should you have any inquiries regarding group registration or require further 

assistance, please feel free to contact us. 

We eagerly anticipate your participation in AOCR 2024. 
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